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Public Notice 

 
Working Group – American Rescue Plan 

 
Friday, October 22, 2021, 9:00 A.M. 

 
Cone Room - Greenwich Town Hall 

101 Field Point Road 
Greenwich, CT 06836 

 
Agenda 

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. Approval of Minutes (October 12, 2021) 
  

3. Discuss Next Steps 
 

4. Schedule Next Meeting 
 

5. Adjournment 
 

 
Fred Camillo 
First Selectman 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal 
opportunity, affirmative action, and providing reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. If 

you require an accommodation to participate, please contact the Commissioner of Human Services at 
203-622-3800 ordemetria.nelson@greenwichct.org 


